
PRIVACY POLICY

A legal disclaimer

The Committee to Elect Bob DeRuntz maintains strict privacy policies, ensuring that personal
information of our users and members is not sold, rented, released, or traded to others without
prior consent or a legal obligation. We employ reliable and secure technology, along with other
privacy protection programs, to safeguard personal information.

This policy outlines our data handling practices and how we collect and use the Personal Data
you provide during your online and offline interactions with us. As used in this Privacy Policy,
“Personal Data” means any information that can be used to individually identify a person, and
may include, but is not limited to, name, email address, postal or other physical address, phone
number, title, and other personally identifiable information. We may ask you to provide us with
certain personally identifiable information that can be used to contact or identify you so that we
may contact you with newsletters, marketing or promotional materials and other information that
may be of interest to you. Text messaging originator opt-in data and consent information will not
be shared with any third parties, provided that the foregoing does not apply to sharing (1) with
vendors, consultants and other service providers who need access to such information to carry
out work on our behalf (and who will not use such information for their own purposes); (2) if we
believe disclosure is required by any applicable law, rule, or regulation or to comply with law
enforcement or legal process. You may opt out of receiving any, or all, of these communications
from us by following the unsubscribe link or the instructions provided in any email we send.

SMS Opt-Out: If you are receiving text messages from us and wish to stop receiving them,
simply respond with either “STOP” or “UNSUBSCRIBE” to the number from which you received
the message. Once we receive your message, you will no longer receive further text messages
from us.

This policy is effective as of September 10, 2024 and may be updated from time to time for
reasons such as operational practices or regulatory changes, so we recommend that you review
our Privacy Policy when returning to our website. If you object to any changes of our privacy
policy, you may discontinue visiting the website and suspend usage of any of our applications.


